
  

 

  

  

  

December Bulletin 

As we head toward the holiday season, there are several events and projects which will impact our 
local area in December and January.  Where we are notified of these we will advise our members, 
however not all events and projects will inform us directly.  

We are aware (although we have not been notified) that there is a large music festival in the Myer 
Music Bowl, THE FALLS FESTIVAL on the 29th-31st December.  In addition, there will be a number 
of road and parking changes likely to occur around New Year’s Eve.  The City of Melbourne does 
publish road closures in our municipality and the link may be a handy 
reference  https://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/parking-and-transport/roads/pages/road-
closures.aspx . 

2022 has been a busy and active year for the Melbourne South Yarra Residents Group.  At our 
recent AGM we shared our progress on heritage, planning and community issues as well as our 
ongoing commitment to sharing information about our great neighbourhood as it comes to us.  We 
will continue this important work in 2023.  However, it has only been possible through the support 
of our active and involved membership. 

We wish all of you a very happy and special holiday time and look forward to building an even 
better neighbourhood and community in 2023.  
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